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2 5 OCT 2022

ENGR. ALAN L. VALLE
Officer In-Charge 
CENRO Taytay, Palawan

Dear Engr. Valle:

This refers to our letter dated March 23, 2022 furnishing you a copy of a letter from the 
Regional Executive Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region, dated December 23, 2021 
(copies attached) in relation to our request for a Comprehensive 
Clearance/Endorsement concerning our application for the proposed Port Zone 
Delineation (PZD) of the Port of San Fernando in El Nido, Palawan.

In view of the foregoing, may we respectfully inquire on the status of the investigation 
being conducted in the said area relative to the above request. Your output is vital in our 
effort to secure an approved port zone delineation.

We are hoping for your most kind consideration on this matter.

Very truly yours,\

SON
Manager

Cc: DENR MIMAROPA

EMU/mns/rwm

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN 
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area 

Bgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Tel. Nos. (048) 434-5626, Fax (048) 433-0356 

Email address: pmopalawan@ppa.com.ph
PLW2 2 1 0 2 5 0 3

mailto:pmopalawan@ppa.com.ph
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HAR 2 3 2022i
ENGR. ALAN L. VALLE 
Officer In-Charge 
CENRO Taytay, Palawan

Dear Engr. Valle:

We are pleased to furnish you with a copy of the letter of the Regional Executive 
Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region, dated December 23, 2021, in response to our 
communication dated October 20, 2021 (copies attached) about our request for a 
Comprehensive Clearance/Endorsement concerning our application for the proposed 
Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of the Port of San Fernando in El Nido, Palawan.

Given the foregoing, we sincerely hope that your investigation report and 
recommendations will be completed as soon as possible, as they will serve as the basis 
for the DENR Regional Office's subsequent action on our requested 
clearance/endorsement.

We are hoping for your most kind consideration on this matter.

Please accept our warmest regards!

Very truly yours.

ELIZALDE M. ULSON
loi t Manager

EMU/apa

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area 

Bgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Tel. Nos (048) 434-5626, Fax (048) 433-0356 

Email address; pmoDalawan@DDa.com oh PLW22032305

mailto:moDalawan@DDa.com


iUt

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
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MR. ELIZALDE M. liLSON
Port Manager
Port Management Office - Palawan 
Brgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Prmcesa City

Mr. Ulson; ^

This pertains to your letter dated October 20, 20211rei,eratingfy"urpri!2U®f 
certitlcatioa'clearance endorsing the proposed Port Zone Dehneation of the Port ot ban 
Fernando, El Nido and Port of Coron both in the Province of Palawan.

Please be advised that as per our record, the Office of the PEm 0ff,ce had b^" 
instructed to conduct investigation to ascertain if the area is covered by ““Stoves that 
affect the biodiversity, socio-economic aspect and existing DENR Pr0J“,s 1A . f 
submit investigation report with categorical recommendation which will be used as basis to 
further action thru the Memorandum dated August 20,2021.

Thank you and hope to serve you again.

Very truly yours.

A A LOTRDES (y FERRER, CESO III 
fgional Executive Director
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DENR bv the Bay Bldg., 1515 Rosas Boulevard, i;rniiUt Manila 
DENR VOIP (632) 82483367/82483468 loc. 271/{Regional Executive Director) 

V Direct Line: (632) 84050157
Website: http://mimaropa.denr.qov.ph/
Email: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

